
	
  

TENNIS	
  ETIQUETTE 

These courts are maintained by  
Orcas Island Park and Recreation District.  

 
The courts at Buck Park are the only public courts on Orcas Island. In 

order to allow everyone the most playing time we have posted the 
scheduled court activities both online at www.oiprd.org and at the 
courts. We also use the following court etiquette to help players 

manage their time and enjoyment of the game. 

 

If you arrive at the courts and both are busy you may sign 
up to be the next court user by placing an old tennis ball 
with your name on it at the bottom of the chainlink fence 
on the northside of the court. Court time will be reserved 
in the order placed from east to west. Please use the 
space under the court sign so as not to interrupt 
ongoing games. 

 
In order to help players manage their time, we have added 

timekeepers at each court. When you begin your play 
(including on-court warmup) please set the time, hour 
and minutes, on the flip chart. This will let other players 
know how long the wait is and they are free to warm up 
with other activities or run a quick errand.  

 
Your group must be present when the soonest court 

playing time is up or the next team waiting may take the 
court. 

 

 
 
Please call 360-376-PARK (7275) if you have any questions 

or notice any conditions that need to be addressed. 
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